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 Message from the President 

  Brothers, Family, and Friends of 2D BN 1st Marines  

Another year is upon us.  The COVID sure put a dent in 
our daily activities this past year but hopefully the worst is 
behind us, and we will be able to resume our normal lives. 

At our reunion this past November in D.C. we commemo-
rated the return to CONUS of the 2nd Battalion 1st Marines 
from Vietnam after five years of combat operations.  It’s 

hard to believe that was fifty years ago. Time has marched onward and 
in its relentless advance, it has taken some toll on all of us. However, the 
memories of honor, courage, and Brotherhood have not diminished.  
They sustain us still and will for the all the days of our lives. 

 At the Banquet this year we paid tribute to one of our own Marine Warri-
ors, Colonel Billy R. Duncan – Texas Pete.  The tribute included a video 
message from General Jim Jones, the 32nd Commandant of the Marine 
Corps and lifelong friend of Col. Duncan.  A plaque was presented to 
Colonel Duncan for his exemplary service to the Corps, America, our  
Vietnam Veterans organization, and his family. 

We have just entered a contract with the Fort Worth Hilton for our 2022 
Reunion.  We are excited about the property and plan our visit with them 
in April to firm up all the details.  The reunion will take place in Fort 
Worth, Texas from November 9 to November 13, 2022. We will keep you 
informed through the website and newsletters as we finalize plans for 
the reunion. 

On behalf of the Trustees, stay safe and healthy and we hope to see 
many of you at the Fort Worth Texas reunion in November. 

Semper Fidelis, Tony Kilroy 

MESSAGE FROM D. BATES 

Ron Bates from Fox Company 68-69 (TAPS 4 June 2021) will have a 
Burial Ceremony at Arlington National Cemetery  

on April 01, 2022 at 10:00am 

Ben Dickson (Fox 68-69) will be the backup as the Chaplin for the  
Funeral Service. Any questions please contact:  

D. Bates at: 719-275-4428 

mailto:TimothyDunn@comcast.net
mailto:RLG8734@gmail.com


Membership Minutes November 14, 2021 

Page 2 2nd Bn 1st Marines Newsletter 

 



Membership Minutes Continued November 14, 2021 

Page 3 2nd Bn 1st Marines Newsletter 

 



Page 4 2nd Bn 1st Marines Newsletter 

 

Membership Minutes Continued November 14, 2021 



Wurstfest by Dan Kellum 
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Membership Minutes Continued November 14, 2021 

 

DOC DAVID JOHNSON - HOTEL COMPANY 67- 68 

Doc David Johnson Book was Updated and has 338 pages. Doc is offering his book FREE to our members.  

It is in PDF format that works on any computer. You can download Doc’s book from link below: 

https://2ndbn1stmarines.org/books/DocJohnson.pdf 
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On Thursday afternoon January 20, 2022 two of our brothers Tim Stanton & Jesse Tipton were invited to and  
attended the change of command for the 2nd Battalion First Marine Regiment at the landing pad at CAMP HORNO 
on board CAMPEN.  It was a cloudless windy day and clearly showed the camp in all of its glory. Lt Colonel Brad  
Whited relinquished the reigns of the BN after an extended 2 years of leadership full of great leadership moments 
and leading the BN through the angst of life lost on August 26, 2021 when 10 members of our Battalion were lost 
to a terrorist attack at the airport in Kabul while our Marines were helping in the evacuation. LtCol Whited  shared 
in his current state of sadness in moving on in his career after leading “such an outstanding group of Marines and  
patriots” he spoke eloquently of feeling pride in knowing the Battalion will be in great leadership hands with the 
incoming commanding officer Lt Colonel Glenn Baker. The Lt Colonel comes from a background ripe with ground  
experience with the infantry, recon and MSOB actions with 7 deployments. When 
quizzed by Jesse and Tim as to his incoming knowledge of 2/1 he passed muster 
with great background and historical information of our great fighting unit. He also 
indicated great motivation with linking up with our organization to continue our 
mission of continuing legacy. 

Regimental Memorial Garden 
showing that it is being cared 
for and is in good shape. 

Jesse Tipton with new CO LtCol Baker Jesse & LtCol Brad Whited 



Sergeant John T. Spitzmiller 2/1’s NCO of the Year  
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SGT JOHN T SPITZMILLER 

1st Squad Leader, 1st Platoon  
Company G 

2D Battalion, 1st Marines 

Sergeant John T. Spitzmiller enlisted in the Marine 

Corps in July 2017 and attended recruit training at  

Marine Corps Recruit Depot, Parris Island, South  

Carolina. Upon completion of his basic training, Private 

First Class Spitzmiller reported to the School of Infantry 

West, Camp Pendleton, California where he received 

the MOS of 0311 Rifleman. 

In June 2018, Private First Class Spitzmiller was pro-

moted to Lance Corporal and reported to 2d Battalion 

1st Marines, Golf Company.  

In November 2018, Lance Corporal Spitzmiller graduated from Assault Climbers as a Lance  
Corporal. In January 2019, Lance Corporal Spitzmiller graduated from Scout Swimmers and was 
appointed as the Chief Scout Swimmer for Golf Company as a Lance Corporal. 

In April 2019, Lance Corporal Spitzmiller deployed on the 31st MEU with V2/1 Golf Company, 
1st Platoon, 2nd squad as a rifleman. Lance Corporal Spitzmiller was also a qualified Chief 
Scout Swimmer and Assault Climber to help assist Golf Company for any operations while apart 
on the 31st MEU. While deployed, Lance Corporal Spitzmiller received a NAM for actions as 
Chief Scout Swimmer and Assault Climber during the work-up and deployment.  In September of 
2019, Lance Corporal Spitzmiller was meritoriously promoted to the rank of Corporal.  

Upon return in November 2019, Corporal Spitzmiller was assigned the billet of Squad Leader in 
1st Platoon.  In May 2020, Corporal Spitzmiller attended Advanced Infantry Marine Course, and 
Graduated second in his class.  

In April 2021, Corporal Spitzmiller deployed on the Special Purpose Marine Air Ground Task 
Force-Crisis-Response 21.2, Jordan, as 2nd Squad, Squad Leader, 1st Platoon Golf Company. 
While deployed Corporal Spitzmiller participated in Operation ALLIES REFUGE at Hamid Karzai 
International Airport (HKIA), Kabul, Afghanistan. 

In August 2021, Corporal Spitzmiller was meritoriously selected to the rank of Sergeant, but  
accepted regular promotion to the rank of sergeant.   

In January 2022, Sergeant Spitzmiller was selected as the 1st Marine Division NCO of the year 
for calendar year 2021. 

Sergeant Spitzmiller’s personal awards include the Navy and Marine Corps Achievement Medal, 

and Purple Heart for wounds received in action in HKIA.  

* Vietnam Veterans of 2D BN 1st Marines will award Sgt Spitzmiller with a Plaque & NCO Sword * 



Memorial Bricks -  Enclose One Form for Each Brick Ordered 
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We paid tribute to one of our own  
Marine Warriors. 
 
Colonel Billy R. Duncan – Texas Pete 
 
The tribute included a video message from 
General Jim Jones, the 32nd Commandant 
of the Marine Corps and lifelong friend of 
Colonel Bill Duncan.   

 

 

 

 

On our Monument is 
engraved on how we 
became the known as 
the Ghost Battalion. 



2021 Arlington Reunion 
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Ann was very active in helping our 
organization in whatever needed to 
be done. She and her husband 
Archie helped in our reunions and 
donated merchandise to help us 
raise money to keep our group  
going. We named our Hospitality 
Suite in her Honor for all she has 
done for us.  



2012 Arlington Reunion 
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2022 Reunion Fort Worth, Texas  <>   November 9 - 13 2022 

Vietnam Veterans of 2ND BN 1st Marines is Tax Exempt under IRS 501(c)3 Non-Profit 

 

More info to follow after the Trustees Mid Year Meeting in April 

 

www.GhostBattalion.org 
 


